From: Mercer, Randy

To: nirb info

Cc: Keith Morrison; Ehaloak, Jeannie; aglukark@nunavut.ca

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB 20QN015: Suspended Assessment and Request for Notification of Intended Re-
Engagement

Date: September 21, 2021 2:43:40 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

The Hamlet has declined CGS to proceed further on their behalf for this NIRB review. This project can be
deleted.

Randy Mercer |AAN®
<P NP, vao® Pc’o°l° | Manager, Lands Administration

Atanguyaq, Nunalirinirmut Titiqiqidjutiliqiyi | Gestionnaire de I'administration des

From: nirb info <info@nirb.ca>

Sent: September 21, 2021 2:40 PM

To: Mercer, Randy <RMercer@GOV.NU.CA>

Cc: nirb info <info@nirb.ca>; Keith Morrison <kmorrison@nirb.ca>; Ehaloak, Jeannie
<JEhaloak@GOV.NU.CA>; aglukark@nunavut.ca

Subject: NIRB 20QN015: Suspended Assessment and Request for Notification of Intended Re-
Engagement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Randy Mercer;

This email is a follow up to the Suspension of Assessment of Activities issued by the Nunavut Impact
Review Board (NIRB or Board) dated, June 24, 2020 for the Government of Nunavut’s “Arviat Quarry
(Near Lagoon)” project proposal (NIRB: 20QN015; NPC: 149353).

The NIRB requests that the Government of Nunavut provide an update to confirm whether the
company expects to re-engage the assessment process for the “Arviat Quarry

(Near Lagoon)” project proposal and if so, when can the NIRB expect the material be submitted?
Please send the update to info@nirb.ca and to Keith Morrison, Manager of Impact Assessment at
kmorrison@nirb.ca.

Should you wish to resume the assessment in the future, a written request must be filed directly
with the ourselves the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) and we would then commence
screening of the project proposal.
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Please note that if such a written request has not been filed by June 18, 2023 the assessment of the
project will be terminated as per section 143(4) of the Nunavut Planning and Project Assessment Act
(NuPPAA). You would then have to re-apply through the Nunavut Planning Commission
(Commission).

If you have any questions or require clarification on the NIRB Process, please contact Keith Morrison,
directly at (867) 983-4617 or by email at kmorrison@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Cassel Kapolak
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.0. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0CO
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca
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